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NOTICE 

(For Teaching Staff) 
The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of the college is pleased to organize a workshop 

and guidance session on "Handholding through Mentoring". 

This awareness and capacity-building session is being conducted in collaboration with St 

Francis Institute of Management and Research under the existing Memorandum of 

Understanding (MoU). 

The session aims to. provide valuable insights, practical strategies, and expert guidance on how 

to 1nentor students effectively, fostering their academic and personal development. Participants 

will gain a deeper understanding of the mentoring process, tools for better communication, and 

approaches to build trust and rappo11 with mentees. 

'The session 1s scheduled on Wednesday, 3rd September 2025 at 11 :30 am in the Mini 

Auditoriu1n (Block No. 706). 

All faculty members are kindly requested to attend and make the most of this enriching 

opportunity for personal and professional growth. 

Dr. Poonam I<akkad 

(Vice Principal) 

Dr. Swiddle D'Cunha 

(I/C Principal) 
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